
 
Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/74                                                                                                            16.06.2021 
  
  
To 
All Members of the Council  
  
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Subject : Regarding seeking members inputs on wish List of India while trading with Chile 
  
  
We wish to inform you that there is an ongoing negotiation between India and Chile with 
regard to expansion of existing Trade agreement between the country. In this regard Ministry 
of Commerce and Industry is seeking members inputs on wish List of India. Members are 
requested to share their tariff line on which they are seeking margin of preference from Chile. 
  
The information may please be sent by 17.06.2021 to the undersigned at bharti@plexconcil.org. 
  
  
For the benefit of members, we are sharing the Trade analysis between India and Chile with 
trade potential of plastic products. 
  
  
  
With regards, 
  
Bharti Parave 
Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 
Plexconcil 
 


